
 

Public Notice 

Orange County Housing Authority 

 

The Orange County Housing Authority (OCHA) will begin accepting applications for Project Based 
Voucher (PBV) units for homeless households on April 14, 2020.  The project, hereafter known as Della 
Rosa, is located at 14800 Beach Blvd., Westminster CA 92683, and will have 25 studio units available.  
Please note, this opportunity is not for the Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher program. 

Eligible applicants will first be identified and selected from OCHA’s wait list.  If there are an insufficient 
number of qualifying applicants on the wait list, eligible applicants will be referred by the Orange County 
Coordinated Entry System (CES).   

If you, or someone you know, would like to be referred to Della Rosa, you may dial 2-1-1 to be 
connected to a CES access point for homeless households.  For additional information you may contact 
our OCHA PBV contact, Truc Ho at 714-480-2824. 

Information regarding CES’s Prioritization Policy may be found online at 
https://www.211oc.org/coc/coordinated-entry.html 
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